
[image: image1.wmf] 

 

 


Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376                                                                          14th July 2020
Dear Parents,

We are contacting you regarding a possible change to the end of term.

As you will know, most of the Year 6s have returned to school and will be enjoying their final week at Bealings in their familiar classroom with their friends.

Unfortunately, due to the Year 6 timetable being mornings only, the Year 6 children in the key worker bubble haven't been able to join their classmates, as they are not allowed to mix bubbles (ie. be in Y6 bubble am and KW bubble pm).

We are extremely mindful that this is both frustrating and upsetting for the three Year 6 key worker children, especially as Year 6 treats are being arranged for these final days of the year.

We are therefore considering if to allow the three year 6 key worker children to join the Y6 bubble in the mornings and return to the key worker bubble in the afternoons from Wednesday onwards. We would not usually be willing to allow this, however we feel that it is important for ALL the Year 6 children to enjoy their final days at Bealings with the friends that they have spent the last 7 years.

We do not take this decision lightly and therefore invite you to reply with your thoughts on this. We are keen to carefully consider the views of all families involved in these bubbles before making a final decision at the end of the day tomorrow.

Kind regards,

Kelly and Duncan
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